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Year 5 Jellyfish Class Party

Dear Parents/Carers,

At the end of last term, Year 5 Jellyfish received the Lion Head they needed for our next class party.
Congratulations Year 5 Jellyfish for being Safe, Respectful Learners in all school settings.

Our party will be held on Friday 25" October. Students will be inviting a friend from another class to spend
some time with us playing Minecraft, making craft or playing games. Each child will receive a small treat.

Please congratulate your student for their effort to make our class a positive and productive environment.

We are already working hard to earn more Lion Heads and hope to fit in another party before the end of
term.

Kind regards,

Catherine Dunn Rebecca Rogers
Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction Assistant Principal



